
CLASSROOM CORNER
SEE WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING IN

Kindergarten

Wow! We can’t believe we are halfway through Term 4 already! In
Kindergarten we have been working hard in all learning areas and

demonstrating how we can be respectful, responsible and resilient
students who are ready to step into Year 1 next year. 



Our focus in English this Term has been fairytales, so we have been

reading stories like Beanstalk Jack, The Paper Bag Princess, Little Red
Riding Hood, and How I Became a Pirate. We have been using our

knowledge of sight words, sound blends and sentence punctuation to
write sentences about fairytale characters in fairytale settings. 






In Science, we have been learning how things move. We are very excited to
use our new knowledge to design and make a toy that moves using a push
or pull. In maths, we have been learning how to add, subtract, group and

share collections of items. 



Check out our beautiful mixed-media jacaranda trees we made using a
collection of purple things. 

Keep up the great work Kindergarten! 


